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Press professionals interested in covering The Amazon and New Economies International 

Conference have until August 25th to apply for vacancies through a specific form available on the 

event's website. Those who have their application approved will receive, by email, details of the 

event and further information on the procedures that should be adopted on the occasion.

The validation of the accreditation is necessary given the limit of physical space, in addition to 

taking into account security issues and the need to ensure the diversity of media outlets.

JOURNALISTS CAN NOW REGISTER 
TO COVER THE CONFERENCE

The organizers of The Amazon and New Economies International Conference have been 

committed to hold an event that is as sustainable as possible. Even the bag and gifts that will be 

distributed to participants follow this criterion.

The bags that will be delivered to participants, for example, are being made from the reuse of 

uniforms donated by three mining companies — Hochschild, Mosaic and Largo. In addition to fabric 

reuse, the ecobags are being sewn by former inmates of the prison system who have given new 

meaning to their own lives.

The gifts, on the other hand, value biodiversity and Amazonian flavors. Conference participants The gifts, on the other hand, value biodiversity and Amazonian flavors. Conference participants 

will receive products from Manioca, a local company which stands out for the quality and variety of 

its items, such as grains, spices, sauces and seeds.
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